\ DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY
| « THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

Austin, Texas 78712-1163+ (512)471-3261

October 24, 1985

Hector P. Garcia
American G.I. Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Enclosed please find the order form promised
to you in Dr. Romo's letter of Oct.22,1985.
I am sorry that I forgot to include it

in the letter.

Sincerely,
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Olga NaJera Ramirez
Teaching Assistant



